
 

 

 

 

March 2021 

 

Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic 

Book Fair is coming to our school! To adapt to our changing 

needs, Scholastic has developed a Virtual Book Fair to provide 

an opportunity for our students and families to experience the 

joy of reading together. 

 
So save the date! Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair will take 
place from March 1st-March 12th. When it’s time to shop, visit 
our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link: 

 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5153599 
 
Book orders will be sent directly to your house and if you order 
on Wednesday evenings between 6-8, you will receive free 
shipping!  A portion of our earnings help the library buy new 
books and resources so thank you for your support.  Also, this 
link can be shared with friends and families so feel free to send 
it on if you have someone else that might want to do some 
virtual book shopping! 

  
Dr. Seuss Week at M.J. Coldwell School 

 
Let us celebrate Dr. Seuss’s birthday week!  

March 1-4, 2021 
 
Monday, March 1st  
Cat in the Hat Day  
Wear your favourite hat. 
 
 
Tuesday, March 2nd 
Fox in Socks Day  
Wear silly or mismatched socks. 
 
 
Wednesday, March 3rd 
Wacky Wednesday  
Wear your clothes inside out, or 
backwards.  Have wacky hair. 

 
 
Thursday, March 4th  
Thing 1 & Thing 2 Thursday  
Twin Day –Dress to match a 
friend. 

 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 
Wednesday, March 17th 

Wear Your Green! 
 

 
With health protocols, our Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences needed to happen virtually, or by 
phone. Please know that Spring Conferences will happen in the same format. 
 

SPRING PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Friday, March 12th, 2021 

 
Conferences offer a valuable opportunity for families to discuss their child’s progress, learning and goals with the 
teacher.    
 
Families may choose their own conference time using Conference Manager online.  A letter will be provided to families 
shortly about setting a conference time. 
 

 

M.J. Coldwell School 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5153599


 

2021-2022 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIONS 
It is time to begin thinking about registering for Kindergarten for the upcoming 2021-
2022 school year.   
 
Children born in 2016 are eligible to attend 
Kindergarten in September.   
 
Here are the steps to register your child:  

• Registration forms may be found under the ABOUT US tab on our school website.  
They may also be found on the Regina Public Schools Website. 

• Please email your registration to mjcoldwell@rbe.sk.ca.  We will confirm your 
registration once we have received it.  Please call the school if you have not received 
confirmation. 

 
We invite you to share this information with families and friends who have children 

eligible to register. 
 

Please call the school at (306)791-8563 if you require assistance with registration. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

KINDNESS 
CHANGES 

EVERYTHING 

   

 
eSCHOOL REGISTRATION 

Students will have one final opportunity to register for eSchool this school year.   

 

Registrations will be accepted Tuesday, March 9th until Friday, March 19th (4:00 p.m.) 

 

This will also be the final opportunity for students to return to in-person learning. 

 

For families interested in eSchool, please consider the following: 

• eSchool registrations are done in consultation with your school principal at (306)791-8563. 

• eSchool is a distinctly different learning environment and experience than in-class instruction. 

• eSchool is a distinctly different learning environment than remote learning.  Remote LEARNING is provided only 
when in-class instruction is not available at school. 

 
 

 
 

Grade 8 Farewell Photos 
April 16th, 2021 

 
Grade 8 Farewell Celebrations 

June 22nd, 2021 
 

Celebrating Grade 8 students as they begin their 
transition to high school is important.  Please note 
these dates as planning begins for June.  More 
details will be shared as specifics are determined. 

 

 

 
TEACHERS’ CONVENTION 

Friday, March 5th, 2021 
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS. 

 

***** 
 

SPRING PARENT-TEACHER  CONFERENCES 
Friday, March 12th, 2021 

 

***** 
 

PD DAY 
Monday, March 15th, 2021 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS. 

 

 

 

Every Student Counts. Every Moment Matters. Every Success Celebrated. 
 

mailto:mjcoldwell@rbe.sk.ca
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PRE-KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIONS 
Do you have a child who is ready for Pre-Kindergarten? MJ Coldwell School is still accepting applications for Pre-
Kindergarten for the remainder of this school year.  
 
For these children, they must be between three years of age as of date of 
application and four years of age as of December 31, 2020.  
 
Application forms may be found under the ABOUT US tab on our school 
website.  They may also be found on the Regina Public Schools Website. 
 
Please email your application to mjcoldwell@rbe.sk.ca.  We will confirm 
your application once we have received it.   
 
Also, please know that we will begin accepting application for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
This would involve students currently three years of age as of date of application or four years of age as of December 31, 
2021.     

 
Please call the school at (306)791-8563 if you require assistance with your application. 
 

 
WE ARE A COMMUNITY 

M.J. Coldwell School is an important part of a larger community.  Our 
community cherishes our children and it often looks out for their safety 
and wellbeing.  M.J. Coldwell School loves its community! 
 
We also look out for the community and our neighbours.  Please pay close 
attention to parking or stopping near the school; observing the school 
zone; and avoid blocking laneways or driveways.   
 
Thank you for setting a good example of citizenship for our students! 
 

 
 

 

SPRING BREAK 
April 2nd – 11th 

 

Students and staff will return on 
Monday, April 12, 2021 

 

  

 

“Three things in human life 
are important: 

the first is to be kind; 
the second is to be kind; 

and the third is to be kind.”  
 

– Henry James 
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